
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - March 26th to March 31th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Spreading of topsoil on rockfill toe berms were completed at 3144 & 3154 Henderson 
Highway. More topsoil will be required in these locations and will be placed during Phase 
2 of the project. 

• Geotextile was placed on top of the topsoil for erosion protection. 

• Rockfill toe berm completed at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

• Safety fencing has been removed. 

• Phase 1 of the project is now completed, removal of the access ramp to be completed 
during Phase 2 of the project. 

Photographs: 

 

Photo 1 - Topsoil placed with geotextile being placed on top at 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 
 

 

Photo 2 - Topsoil placed with geotextile on top at 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 3 - Placing rockfill toe berm at 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Placing topsoil on rockfill toe berm at 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 5 - Completed rockfill toe berm at 3144 Henderson Highway. Additional topsoil to be 
placed during Phase 2 of the project. 


